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Buenos Aires, October 19, 2020  

Argentine Securities Exchange Commission 

Ref.: Material Fact –Resignation of Regular Director of the Company. 

Dear Sirs and Madams, 

We would like to inform you that, in compliance with the CNV (“Comisión Nacional de 

Valores”) regulations, we have received on October 16 a notification from Diego Celaa in which 

he resigns to the position of Regular Director of the Company.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

__________________________ 

Gabriel Ábalos 

Market Relations Officer 


